
Comment from Mark Dyer 

As a seasoned vehicle driver, and one in possession of a vehicle with a "backup assist" rear view 
camera, I submit that replacing a physical outside mirror with a camera assisted rear view display is 
unsafe for the following reasons 
> The camera lens can become covered with debris and will require the vehicle operator to stop and 
clean the camera lens to restore visibility 
> Malfuncion of a camera lens cannot be readily determined by law enforcement whereas broken, or 
missing, outside mirrors are easily observed 
> The electronics that operate the camera can malfunction at any time, without notice to the driver 
whereas a physical outside mirror cannot malfunction as it has no electronics making it function. 

 


